City Of Grants

600 W. Santa Fe Ave., Grants, NM 87020
(505)287-7327

City of Grants Letter of Support for AOC Regional Planning Accountable Entity.
9/29/2025
Dear County Manager Kate Fletcher:

On behalf of the City of Grants, I am writing to express our full support for Cibola County as the
“accountable entity” for the Regional Planning process with the Administrative Office of the
Courts (AOC). Cibola County has our full confidence in taking on this important role, and we
believe their leadership will be essential in advancing regional coordination and addressing the
unique needs of the communities within its region.

Thank you for considering our support, and we look forward to the continued success of this
important initiative.

Andrew Valencia

City Manager/City of Grants



